

## RECEIVED

2014 APR 15 PM 12: 03

## FEDERATION OF CROATIAN SOCHETINES, INC. OF MINARY OF CROATIAN SOCHETINES, INC. OF MINARY OF CROATIAN SOCHETINES, INC. OF MINARY OF CROATIAN SOCIED IS NOT OF CROATIAN SOCIED I

CELEBRATING OUR HERITAGE SINCE 1934

VISIT US ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.MILWAUKEECROATIANS.ORG P.O. BOX 1548, WEST MILWAUKEE, WI 53234-1548

The Honorable Tom Barrett Mayor of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 201 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

## Dear Mayor Barrett:

On behalf of the Federation of Croatian Societies of Milwaukee, the umbrella organization representing the area Croatian churches, cultural and sports organizations, we would like to thank you for the time and the interest you gave us last week to discuss the Sister City proposal. We certainly strongly support the idea and look forward to working with Croatian General Consul Dr. Polic and the City of Milwaukee to make this a mutually rewarding and successful venture.

We look forward to working with Alderman and President pf the Common Council Murphy to move this through the Sister City Committee and the full common council. If successful and at the appropriate time, we sincerely hope you are able to lead a Milwaukee delegation to Zadar, Croatia to finalize and sign the agreement. That, we guarantee, will be a wonderful experience.

Again, the Milwaukee Croatian community appreciates your interest and support and looks forward to working with you on this project and other matters of mutual interest in the months and years ahead.

Sincerely,

John Braovac, President

FO: Sister Cities

C: LS